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We had a total of 18 at our Monday meeting. Anne led the meeting, Ben said 
the prayer, and Ann led us in song. We sang America, the Beautiful and On 
Kiwanis. Those attending included Anne, Vince, Nancy, Emmett, Dave, Maria, 
Ann, Cheri, Bill, Bob F, Ben, Brittney Sims, our newest member. Also 
attending were Mary Pat, Rick, Bob R, Dal, Pat, and Kristin Kreuser the 
the Preble Key Club Advisor. 
 
We received happy dollars from Ann who is going on a two week trip to 
London and Paris with her daughter and a group of Girl Scouts. Dal gave a 
dollar for his 12 year old dog who chased away a bear that was walking 
towards Dal as he was walking down the same trail without noticing the bear. 
I think that should be worth far more then one dollar. Anne told us that her  
husband still has not received his wallet back from the Uber driver in Denver. 
 
Rick told us again about the Brat Barn that we running this Friday from 10AM 
to 5PM at Festival  Foods next door to Menards 
which is on Manitowoc Road and I-43 on Green Bay's east side. Stop out and 
buy a Brat. Better yet buy two. 
 
Our speaker today was one of our members Kristin Kreuser, Preble's Key 
Club Advisor. She filled us in on everything the club did over the past school 
year. She said the biggest thing in being the advisor was constantly reminding 
the kids that it is their club to run and not hers. The Preble Key Club also gave 
$500 to the Scholarship Fund in memory of Joe Jacques for all the aid  
that he gave to the Preble Key Club. 

 



 

 
July 14th the speaker will be Lynn Messer of the Sheboygan Kiwanis Club 
and he will speak on I-Pads for Autism. 
 
July21st will will present one of our Scholarships to Sebastian  Geo. 
 
 

By Bob Rowan 
 
 
 

 


